
Post for 120 days or until at least March 3, 2022 

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 
 

HART CONSUMER PRODUCTS, INC. RECALLS 
18-GAUGE 2” BRAD NAILER 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The nailer’s work piece contact sensor can malfunction allowing a nail to be 
discharged without first contacting a work surface posing a puncture hazard. 

 
The nailer was sold between April 2021 and September 2021 and 

can be identified by the model numbers 
HPNR01, HPNR01B. HPNR01B-SK, or HPNR01BNCA.  

 
Consumers should immediately discontinue use of their nailer and 

return affected units to their nearest Walmart USA retail store for a full refund.  
 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please 
contact Hart Consumer Products, Inc. Customer Service at 

1-800-776-5191 or visit www.harttools.com  
 

In cooperation with the U. S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 
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